
Ron Jon


From: Ron Jon


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:59 AM


To: Julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: STOP TRYING TO KILL US BY LYING ABOUT HURRICANE.


You are putting our lives at risk if you are not honest about emergencies because we are paying your


salary.   How could you live with your self.
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